


Respectfully submitted, 

Melissa Cobuzzi 

• There was a tour of the Amazon site on August 10th for OCP only and it was conducted by a representative from
Amazon.  The project is moving full steam ahead.

•

• Danskammer is facing continuous challenges in Albany and still are not permitted.  Currently this project is at risk as
the company has an end-date where they will pull out and cut their losses.

• The OCP has received calls from local manufacturers following our last newsletter article relating to energy.  They are
seeking insight regarding anticipated rate hikes.  A discussion followed regarding making upgrades to service areas
and rate increases.

• Phil Liebman of ALPS Leadership (a Partnership investor) is conducting a three-part leadership series in late
October/early November.  Details will be forthcoming.

Old/New Business: Michael Gilfeather 

• The October board of directors meeting will be held at Blu Pointe on the Newburgh waterfront.  For those who can
attend in person, we will have dinner immediately after the meeting.  If you cannot attend in person, the meeting will
be conducted through Zoom as well.

• A motion to adjourn was made by Andrew Fetherston, seconded by Alan Seidman and unanimously carried.




